
New Business 

Moved by:   Chair Stintz 

1. That TTC staff be requested to prepare a report by the July 2013 TTC 
Board meeting on the feasibility and expected costs of integrating BIXI 
Toronto into the TTC: and  

2. Forward this decision to the City of Toronto Executive Committee, with a 
copy to the Deputy City Manager, Cluster B, with a request that any 
decision on the BIXI matter be deferred until the subject TTC report is 
referred by the TTC Board to the Executive Committee for consideration. 


